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NOTATION VOTE

RESPONSE SHEET

TO: John C. Hoyle, Secretary

FROM: COMMISSIONER DIAZ

SUBJECT: SECY-96-261 - MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN THE DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY AND THE
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION FOR
COOPERATION IN SUPPORT OF SIGNIFICANT
PROJECTS AND ACTIVITIES

Approved Ajd Disapproved Abstain

Not Participating Request Discussion
COMMENTS:
The new FW will provide an up-tcrdate handy source for gmeral guidance and reference as the agencies
explore pmsibilities for useful interaction on significant activities and projects.

After approval and execution of the new FW, the staff should consider eether the existing FW betum
NFC and DOE of February 24, 1978, should be revised so as to eliminate redundancy and presen'e more
concisely special fmtures of that FW.
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